VAN BUREN COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION
PROJECT ALERT

Beginning the Week of May 9

The Van Buren County Road Commission will
begin a project on CR 380 from the
Columbia Township Line to CR 665. The
scope of the project will include trenching
and widening the road, drainage
improvements, crushing, shaping, and base
paving. The contracted completion date is
July 1st. Residents will able to access their
property, minor delays should be expected.
The posted detour route follows CR 665,
24th Avenue, and 47th Street. Questions
about the project may be directed to Barry
Anttila at 269-674-8011 ext. 224.

The project is funded by
the Van Buren County
Road Commission. The

contract was awarded to

Michigan Paving and
Materials, Co.
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